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Circular 092 

 

29 December 2020 

Dear Resident, 

 

LEVEL 3 LOCKDOWN AND HOW IT AFFECTS YOU. 

 

As per our President’s address last night, he has moved the country to level 3 lockdown status until 
the 15th of January 2020 effective immediately. 
 
The Gazetted regulations state the below: 
36.3 - All social gatherings are prohibited for two weeks. 
36.15 (a) - Restaurants subject to maximum of 50 persons or less for indoor venues.   
44.2 – The consumption of liquor in public places is prohibited. 
44.7 - The sale, dispensing, distributions, transportation, and consumption of liquor in  
           contravention of sub regulation (1), (2), (3) and (4) is an offence. 
 
In light of these regulations, we are cancelling the New Year’s Eve social dinner that had 76 people 
booked, to ensure we keep within regulations and we do not put residents at risk.   
 
The normal Friday fish and chips lunch will still go ahead but numbers will be limited and we will 
not be allowing alcohol to be consumed inside the club house for the duration of this lockdown 
level. 
 
Those who have already paid for the New Years Eve dinner will be refunded or the money will be 
allocated to your account for future use. 
 
It is a stark reminder that Covid-19 is everywhere and we should take every precaution, we must 
be vigilant. Please ensure that you wear a three-ply cloth mask over your nose and mouth at all 
times when leaving your home; wash your hands and sanitise every hour on the hour; practice 
social distancing of at least two meters. 
 
We would again like to reiterate to all residents to please alert the Village Manager as soon as you 
experience any COVID-19 symptoms, such as a sore throat; a fever or increased temperature; a 
dry cough; body aches; or shortness of breath; loss of taste and/or smell. If you suspect that you 
have coronavirus symptoms, please call the clinic or reception for assistance – please do not come 
to the clubhouse. It is vital that you report to Village Management as soon as you are not feeling 
well and that you isolate and do not socialise with other residents.  
 
Furthermore, should you or any of your family go for a COVID-19 test, we request that you inform 
us immediately. Please do not let them visit you until they receive a negative result and we have 
been informed.  
 

Warm Regard 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


